
 

 

            

 

 

      Greetings!   

 

We are going to have our 5th Annual Sock and Shoe Drive the 

week of December 16th -20th.  We are hoping to collect 100+ new 

or gently used pairs of shoes (children’s & adult sizes) and 200 pairs 

of new socks.  All donations will be directed to our sister school, 

Southwoods Elementary and the Salvation Army in St. Augustine.   

 

Southwoods Elementary is a Title I school where the majority of their 

families receive services and assistance.  Southwoods Elementary 

has been designated as a “Community School” by the School 

District, providing services to the families in that area beyond the 

scope of a typical elementary school. 

 

Donations will be received in the front office and room 

408.  Students who bring donated items will receive (2) Hawk Bucks 

for each donation. 

 

Thanks in advance for any help you can give in making this effort a     

success!!! 

 

 

Best regards,  

Mrs. Hill 
 
 
 


